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    Thursday 24th October 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
The children have already started to perfect their songs ready to sing to you on our annual Open Evening. The theme for this year will be linked to the importance of talking! -  ‘Broadening Language and Communication through the Curriculum’
Please remember that this Friday 25th October and 4th November are INSET days (children not in school).  

Please ensure that the office knows by today if you would like a retake of your child’s photo after half term.

Coming up soon for the whole school

24th October @ 3.05pm - Term 1 ends.

5th November 8.40am –Children back to school for Term 2.

7th November –Flu spray immunisations for all classes – parents are required to sign up on line with the nurse if you would like your child to have their flu nasal spray. This will not happen automatically.

12th November – Open evening 6-7.30pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Lucy & Sadik. Thank you for your help. 



Book Fair and Half Term Homework Competition!

                 From Monday 11th November until Friday 15th November, the brilliant Book Fair from Travelling Books will be in school!  You can find the fair in the school library and it will be open to children and parents from 3.05pm until 4.00pm every day of this week.  

                 The Book Fair will also be open during our Open Evening on Tuesday 12th November from 6pm until 7.30pm.  For Open Evening only, the Book Fair will be moved to the school hall.  

                 The children will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair with their class on Tuesday 12th November and they will be given Wish Lists to complete.  Please look out for these when you collect your child(ren) from school that afternoon!  I am sure the children will find lots of favourites!

                 Also, the children will be coming home with some Half Term homework from their class teacher this week.  The challenge is to write a Book Review about a favourite book they have read.  Your child’s class teacher will provide more information on this in due course to help the children with ideas for their review.  There will be 5 winners selected from the Book Reviews handed in – 1 from Foundation, 2 from Key Stage 1 and 2 from Key Stage 2.  These children will receive a £5 Book Token to spend at the Book Fair!  Please can all entries be handed to your child’s class teacher on Tuesday 5th November.  Many thanks and GOOD LUCK!

                 Kerry Mascord, Book Fair Organiser

CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation we have been busy learning lots of new sounds.  The children have 

             been putting the sounds together to start to read and write words.  We have started 

             to think about next terms topic of Bears and what we would like to learn.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been looking at how to partition numbers up to ten, we have also 

             started to look at how to add two numbers together.  We have also enjoyed creating 

             autumnal pictures.
Year 2  In Year 2 we have been creating alien sculptures in the style of Joan Miro in our art 

             lessons this week.  In maths we have enjoyed showing off all we have learnt this 

             term!
Year 3  In Year 3 we have had to say goodbye to Mrs Jordan who has taught us on Fridays 
             this term. We look forward to working with Miss Lovegrove after half term!
Year 4  In Year 4 this week we have been busy writing our own poems based on The 
             River.  We have tried hard to follow the original and include examples of 
             personification, simile, rhyme and repetition.  We were lucky this week to end our 
             Rivers topic by having a visit from Mark Bradfield from the Letcombe Brook project.
             We learnt lots about our special brook - ask us to tell you some of the amazing
             facts we learnt. 

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard looking at column subtraction and using the 
             appropriate language to describe what is happening when they are exchanging
             between place value columns. In English they have been writing a recount about an 
             initiation ceremony which involved bullet ants linked to our rainforest topic!
Year 6  This week we have been analysing pie charts in maths and continuing with our 
             letter writing in English.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Daniel for his perseverance with his pepper pumpkin face in forest school.  Laya

             for her growing independence and confidence to try new things.
Year 1  William for working really hard at his phonics.  What a star you are!  Guy for being

             so kind and caring with his peers.
Year 2  All of Year 2 for an amazing first term.  You have all worked incredibly hard and I

             am so very proud of you.
Year 3  All of Year 3 for a superb start to the year. Well done!
Year 4  Scott and Angel for super poems.  They followed the original poem really 
             successfully; including personification, repetition and the really tricky element of 
             rhyme.  
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a fantastic 1st term! Well done!
Year 6  Owen and Rosalind for their fantastic contribution during R.E this week.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

On Friday 18th October, we took 3 teams to the Wantage tag rugby competition. The children were all amazing and we had a very successful day. Our A team made it all the way through to the final and narrowly missed out on winning by 2 tries in extra time. The teams were all incredibly well-behaved and very supportive of each other. Well done everyone!
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School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










